
Hong Kong College of Paediatricians 

 

Invitation from the Committee for Subspecialty Boards (CSB) 

 

To: Chiefs of Service 

Paediatric Departments of the Training Institutions 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

Following the establishment of six Paediatric Subspecialties, the Committee for Subspecialty 

Boards (CSB) would like to conduct a review of the subspecialty accreditation process in order to 

assess the impact on general paediatric services as well as subspecialty services and development. 

We aim to identify areas for improvement and ensure that the future subspecialty development is 

robust and sustainable. We wish particularly to examine and ensure that the service needs of our 

children are met and sound service infrastructures are implemented in well-established training 

institutions. 

 

With support of the College Council, the CSB has decided to hold a Forum to provide a platform 

for the Chiefs of Service or delegates to give suggestion and advice on the impact of the 

subspecialty accreditation process and paediatric development in Hong Kong training institutions: 

  

Event : CSB Forum with the Chiefs of Service 

Date : 2 March 2019 (Saturday) 

Time : 3:30 pm – 4:30 pm 

Venue : James Kung Meeting Room, 2/F Hong Kong Academy of Medicine Jockey Club 

Building, 99 Wong Chuk Hang Road, Aberdeen, Hong Kong. 

 

The forum will also be attended by Colleagues as follows: 

-      College Council Members 

-      Subspecialty Boards Members 

- CSB Members 

 

As the Head of a Paediatric Department, you are cordially invited to join this important Forum.  

Your participation at the Forum would be very much appreciated and we value your contributions 

and valuable advice.  Attached please receive a tentative programme of the forum for your 

information. 

  



To allow us to estimate the attendance, please kindly let us have your positive reply by completing 

below table and returning email to the Secretariat Office (Attention: Kitty Ho), 

enquiry@paediatrician.org.hk for registration by 20 February 2019 (Wednesday).      

 

Full Name Hospital/Private/Others Email address Car plate no. for 

reservation, if any    

    

 

We look forward to seeing you at the Forum. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Dr Chok-wan Chan 

Director of Subspecialty Boards 

Committee for Subspecialty Boards 

Hong Kong College of Paediatricians 

 

mailto:enquiry@paediatrician.org.hk

